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I oppose the idea of eliminating mail in voting on Oregon.  This would make it difficult 

for many elderly, disabled or rural voters to cast their ballots.  Many people cannot 

come in to vote in person on election day, and they deserve for their vote to be 

counted!  Despite what Donald Trump says, voter fraud is rare.  The options that 

Oregonians have currently to vote in person, mail in the vote, and put a ballot in an 

official drop box work just fine.  This bill is just another attempt by Trump and the 

Republicans to suppress the vote of certain groups of Americans!   


